
 
 
 

Memorandum – Core #197 
 
 
To:  UNC Medical Center Attending Physicians and  Faculty Practice 

Physicians, Housestaff, Clinical Nurse Coordinators,  
  Department Heads and Supervisors 
 
From:  Herbert C. Whinna, MD, PhD 
  Medical Director, McLendon Clinical Laboratories 
 
Date:   June 18, 2023 
 
Subject: Post-Vasectomy Semen Analysis Testing Change 
 

Effective June 19, 2023, post-vasectomy semen analysis testing location will change 
from Core Laboratory at UNC Medical Center to Eastowne Laboratory in the Eastowne 
MOB.  Specimens should be collected and delivered to the laboratory at Eastowne 
MOB Monday-Friday between the hours of 8AM and 2PM.  Testing will no longer be 
performed at the UNC Medical Center Core Laboratory.  This change is for post-
vasectomy specimens only.   
  
Patients will be asked to register at the front desk upon arrival and lab staff will be 
accepting specimens for analysis.  Please be aware there are no facilities on site for 
collection, therefore specimens must be collected prior to arrival. 
 
Questions, please contact Cecily Flynn by email at Cecily.Flynn@unchealth.unc.edu or 
Eastowne lab main number 984-974-6173. 
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